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By email to: fyi-request-2179-34f8733b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Forman
Official Information Request Response

Thank you for your information request, sent via the fyi.org.nz website, requesting
information about investigations into the feasibility of light rail in Wellington City.

Specifically, in your request you asked:

Please provide copies of any document patron received by, or prepared by
council on the feasibility, cost, and affordability of a light rail network in
Wellington City.

Please also provide details of any advice received, or sought by Mayor Celia
Wade-Brown on the viability, cost, affordability or, and any rates impact that a
light rail system would have.

| have spoken with Council officers regarding your request and am able to advise you
that the Council has not received any documents that go into depth regarding the
feasibility of light rail in Wellington City.

While the Council has received communication regarding people's views on light rail,
no proposals have been put forward that have been of sufficient detail as to warrant
further analysis by the Council.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

YO}f sincerely

/

Chris Brown

Issues Resolution Office
Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 801 3479

Email: chris.brown@wcc.govt.nz
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